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June 2, 2015 
 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Gail L. Mount 
Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
430 North Salisbury Street 
Raleigh, North Carolina  27603 
 
 Re: Docket No. SP-5474, Sub 0  
  Broadway Road Solar, LLC – Reduction to Capacity  
 
Dear Clerk Mount: 

Pursuant to Rule R8-64(d)(3), Broadway Road Solar, LLC (the “Applicant”) notifies 
the Commission that the maximum gross power production of the facility addressed in this 
docket is being reduced to 2.0­MWAC.  The Applicant filed an application for a Certificate of 
Public Convenience and Necessity for a 5-MWAC facility on April 7, 2015.  After further 
analysis, the Applicant has determined the facility constructed at this location will not exceed 
2.0­MWAC.  The location of the facility has not changed.   

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
/s/ E. Merrick Parrott 

 
cc: Duke Energy Progress (via mail) 
 NC-RETS (via email) 


